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Elizabeth Diaz Appointed Groves Human Resources Director 
 

GROVES, TX – On Thursday, January 9, 2025, Groves City Manager Kevin Carruth announced that 

Elizabeth Diaz has been named Director of Human Resources for the City, effective January 21.  As HR 

Director, Diaz will oversee all human resource functions, including strategic leadership, talent acquisition, 

employee relations, employee development, compensation and benefits, ensuring that the City of Groves 

continues to be an employer of choice.  Diaz will report directly to the City Manager and oversee a Human 

Resources Department that serves over 100 city employees. 

Carruth said, “Ms. Diaz brings almost 20 years of proven expertise in municipal-based human resources 

to the position.  I look forward to collaborating with Elizabeth as we continue to strengthen our organization in 

service to the community”.  “I am excited at the opportunity to join the City of Groves as the Director of Human 

Resources,” said Diaz.  “I am eager to contribute to a team committed to innovation, engagement, and public 

service.”   

Ms. Diaz, a native of Port Arthur, is currently the Assistant Human Resources Director for the City of 

Port Arthur.   
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